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12
th

 June 2012 

 

Dear Keith, 

 

On behalf of Carter Synergy I would like to applaud you upon your great work and thank you for 

the support you have provided that has helped us to achieve our ISO 14001accreditation. 

 

Your flexibility and efficiency, as well as the professional manner in which you conduct yourself 

has been of the highest quality, which has helped us massively in achieving the ISO 14001 

standard.  I have no hesitation in recommending you to others. 

 

It has been a great pleasure to work alongside such professional people and I would like to take 

this opportunity to wish you all the very best for the future. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
CARTER SYNERGY LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Brian Johnson 
HSEQ Manager 
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